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Upcoming Events 
& Trips 
 

Reception Stay & Play-  

Phonics Focus 

Tuesday 8th October  

8:45 am — 10.15 am 

  

Reception Phonics 
Workshop 

Friday 18th October  

9.30am - 10.15am  

 

 

Our Book of The Week: 
Full, Full, Full Of Love 

Sounds of The Week: s,a,t,p 

Tricky Word of The Week: I 

 

 

Announcements 
& Reminders 

Wellies and Raincoats… 

During the day the children can free-flow between the 

inside and outside provision. The children go out to 

play whatever the weather! As we say goodbye to 

summer and approach colder/wetter weather 

conditions, we ask if all children could have wellies in 

school for them to put on if they wish to go outside. 

We have also noticed some children have been coming 

into school without a proper coat. Again, please can we 

remind parents to send children in with a coat suitable 

for the rainy days. Thank you. 

 

 

The challenge for this fortnight is to look through all your family 
photos with a grown-up and choose the one you like the best and 
would like to bring into school to have displayed in our home corner 
areas in your new classroom.  These photos can be returned at the 
end of the academic year should you wish.  

If you are struggling to print a photo off then please feel free to email 
them into the office with the subject Reception Family Photo.  

The email address to send your photo to is 
messages@oswaldroad.manchester.sch.uk  

Fortnightly Family Task 

Oswald Road  


